Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BPC-0045-11
BT2 8DQ

Date: 02/11/2011
Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

I refer to your letter dated 27" October 2011 Ref: INQ-0497-11 (copy enclosed).

In light of your client’s response, | would ask you to confirm whether procedures were in
place at RBHSC Radiology Department in November 1995 for ensuring that any written
comments/notes made at the time an x-ray is taken were retained and kept safely with
the original x-ray film.

| look forward to receiving a response within the next 7 days.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Emall: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

301-094-582
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W/J Organisation

Our Ref:
HYP B04/1

Your Ref:
BPC-0030-11

Brian Cullen

Secretary to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT1 4GB

Dear Sir,

Directorate of Legal Services

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE
HEALTH & SociAL CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Date:
27.10.11

RECEIVED
310CT 200

| 1080497~ ).

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above and your letters of 1%t September 2011 (BPC-0005-11) and 17" October

2011 (BPC-0030-11).

| am instructed that the Trust's RBHSC Radiology Department has no record of whether a
radiological written commentary was made at the time the x-ray was taken of Adam Strain’s

chest at 1.20 pm on 27" November 1995.

Yours faithfully
Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant

Direct line: -
Email:

Providing Support to Health and Social Care
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

301-094-583





